
 
Hello Families, 
  
I hope you are having a wonderful summer so far ... and staying cool! 
  
We've had a few folks ask about next year's program, and I wanted to reach out with 
some preliminary schedules and registration. 
  
At this time, we are planning a similar program for the 2022-23 school year as we had 
this past year: a hybrid program with one in-person class per month and one grade level 
Zoom class per month on Tuesday afternoons at 4pm. Family Formation calls will 
continue once per month, and we will encourage families to gather for Mass together 
throughout the year. 
Confirmation classes will follow the same structure, with classes and calls on Sunday 
evenings. Youth Group will also continue once per month on a Sunday evening. 
  
Attached to this email are tentative schedules.  
  
I am aware that Tuesdays at 4pm might be difficult for some to attend the in-person 
class based on their school dismissal time, so we are looking into a Sunday class once 
per month for Second Grade Sacrament students only. (Zoom call would remain the 
same time on Tuesday for this grade.) 
  
We are eagerly awaiting, and praying for, the news of our new Pastor from the 
Archdiocese. We hope to hear this news by mid to late August. 
  
Please complete the Registration Form at your convenience and I will continue to email 
updates throughout the summer! 
  
We will have a Welcome Zoom Call on Catechetical Sunday, September 18, and our 
first in-person classes will be the week of October 2. 
  
Finally, this program runs with help and assistance from parents in many ways! Please 
note the opportunities to assist on the Registration Form. 
 
Also - the Charlestown Mothers Association is currently running a donation drive for 
Harvest on Vine! CMA is encouraging those who can to donate $7 in July (the 7th 
month of the year). Please donate HERE if you are able.  
 
As always, please reach out with any questions! 
  
Best, 
Katy Fleming  
Pastoral Assistant for Faith Formation 
St. Mary - St. Catherine of Siena 
 


